
mEItoENDum

August  11,   1994

MEMO  TO:     Library  Board  of  Trustees

FROM:             .ohn  A.   Moorman

SUBJECT:     Security  Equipment

At   the   Finance   Committee   meeting   on   August   2,    a   question   was
brought  up  about  how  one  monitor  could  be  used  with  two  cameras.
I  called  ADT  and  found  that  the  monitor  included  in  their  quote
flashed  back  and  forth  between  the  two  cameras.     I  requested  and
received  a  quote   for  a   "quad  splitter"  monitor  that  splits  the
screen  in  quarters.    This would allow complete monitoring  from both
cameras   at   the   same   time.       The   revised   quote   for   $2,400   also
includes  10  tapes  which  are  reusable.
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